
RNCF  
Levy Scheme
In order to raise funds for our valuable 
work RNCF relies on financial support 
from schools. One method we have 
developed – which represents nil cost 
to schools – is the RNCF Levy. 

A school, on behalf of RNCF, adds an optional surcharge (usually between £5 and 
£10) to the termly fee. The funds generated through the RNCF Levy allow us to 
support more vulnerable children each year (currently 330 children) at independent 
boarding / day schools and state boarding schools in the UK.

How It Works

8	 After an initial meeting an agreement is set up between the school and RNCF

8	 An explanatory letter and information pack is sent to parents

8	 An optional RNCF Levy sum is added to the termly bills

8	 The funds are collected by the school and paid to RNCF termly.

Benefits

8	 Your parents and schools can demonstrate charitable 
support of children who are most vulnerable in society

8	 RNCF helps a greater number of deserving children 
by working with other Trusts and subsidising more 
bursary places

8	 A RNCF levy contribution can be used to evidence the 
Charity Commission requirement for Public Benefit.

To sign your school up for fundraising for RNCF, or to 
discuss this and other ways of supporting and working 
with RNCF, please contact our local RNCF Representative 
or our Director, Rawle Beckles, tel: 01932 868622 or email: 
rbeckles@rncf.org.uk
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RNCF is a charity 
which provides 
boarding and 
independent school 
education to children 
aged between 7 and 
18 who have suffered 
trauma, tragedy and 
neglect in their lives.

Working  
with Schools

Royal National  
Children’s Foundation 

Sandy Lane, Cobham

Surrey KT11 2ES

TEL:	 01932 868622

FAX:	 01932 866420

EMAIL:	 admin@rncf.org.uk

WEB:	 www.rncf.org.uk

RNCF endeavours to find:

“the right school  
for the right child  
at the right time.”

Interested schools and Local Authorities  
should contact RNCF now on 01932 868622 or 
Email admin@rncf.org.uk for further details.



RNCF Levy Scheme

Swanbourne House 
“Swanbourne House has included 
an optional RNCF donation 
on our billing note for nearly 
20 years. Parents make their 
contributions voluntarily and it is 
simple. If parents do not wish to 
donate – they cross it off. There 
has never been one complaint 
on this procedure. For parents, 
education is close to their hearts 
and all donations count towards 
the school’s Public Benefit. We 
will certainly be continuing this 
arrangement to support RNCF in 
the future.”

Julie and Stephen Goodhart  
(Joint Heads)
Swanbourne House School

And from 
Terrington Hall…
“RNCF is a wonderful charity to 
support as it really does make a 
difference to children’s lives. Putting 
a levy on parents’ accounts is easy, 
painless and popular. After all, when 
writing a cheque for £5,000, what 
does an extra fiver really mean?

We have done it for years and, 
provided Parents know what RNCF 
means, they rarely exercise their  
“opt out” option. I strongly 
recommend other schools consider 
subscribing to the RNCF Levy.”

M J Glen
Headmaster
Terrington Hall School,  
Terrington, York YO60 6PR
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